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James Dingwall

From: Miguel Nájera <mnajera45@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 5:28 PM

To: PLANNING

Subject: Written Comments: File No. CUP23-0017 City of Newberg, Community Development 

Department

This email originated from outside the City of Newberg's organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hello,  
 
I would like to express my concern regarding the potential vacation rental home business in our neighborhood. The 
vacation home is located within 100ft of my house. I’m a father of 3 children and im worry we will see an increase of 
traffic, unknown adults, potentially drugs and alcohol around our streets and many more incidents. For these reasons I 
oppose this kind of business in our neighborhood. I’m in favor of long term (one year or more) lease agreements so we 
can we a chance to know who is living in the house. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you, 
 
Miguel Najera Salas  
3878 N Chase St, Newberg, OR 97132 
Mnajera45@hotmail.com 
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